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Hello Room 1 Families,  
Super fun things this Month... Christmas and New Years is 
around the corner!! We will be doing lots of cool crafts, 
sensory and fine motor! We are learning three new signs 
this month which will be December, Christmas, and the 
color Blue! 
 
We would like to say thank you to those of your that  leave 
drop off notes for their little ones!  That is super helpful and 
helps leads and assistants have a better idea of what your 
child may need next or how their night went!  
 
We also decided on a classroom pet! We will be getting a 
Betta fish! So if any of you that would like to help us  we will 
need fish food and maybe some cool decorations for their 
tanks, we would greatly appreciate it! 
 
Snow is among us so please be safe out there and bring 
appropriate clothing for your little! :) 
 
 

Miss Bethany 
 
 
 

Few important dates: 
 
Dec. 22-24 CLOSED  (Christmas Break) 
Dec. 31st CLOSED (New Years Eve) 


